
 

 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 

Coronavirus/COVID-19 Update 
  
I am sure that you will be wondering what we are doing towards re-opening of school so I 
wanted to give an update to everyone. 
 
At the moment the government would like schools to try and get Nursery, Reception, Year 
One and Six back to school alongside the small group of children who have been with us 
since March. 
 
Next week we are hoping to re-open for Year Six and Year One and any parent who wanted 
their child to come back to school already knows about this and is being contacted this week 
with further information.  There is no pressure to send your children back at this time and it is 
completely up to you as a parent. 
 
We are spending this week getting school ready and checking that we can maintain the right 
levels of cleaning and staffing to be able to do this.  We will make a final decision on 
Thursday afternoon and let all parents of those children know on Friday. 
 
If all goes well with this then we will look at re-opening for Nursery and Reception.  I cannot 
set a date for this at the moment and we are constantly reviewing the situation so we will let 
people know when we feel it is safe to do so. 
 
We have put lots of things in place to make sure everyone is safe, including reviewed 
entrances and exits to the building; changes to lunch; enhanced cleaning schedules; closing 
unused parts of the building; changes to fire procedures etc.  If you would like to see what 
we are doing please have a look at these documents, also on this page: 
 
Re-opening Expectations Poster 
 
Re-opening Reasons Parents 
 
We have completed a full risk assessment that has been reviewed and agreed by the Coop 
Academies Trust Board.  
 
We will continue to deliver home learning and support to everyone and ask that you continue 
to stay in touch with school.  We will be in touch with any changes. 
 
 
 
Georgina Graham 
Headteacher 

 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 


